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To Whom It May Concern,

I am very concerned about new plans to put a pipeline in Hamilton County, especially when
the focus should be moving off of dangerous non-renewable energy sources. I am wondering
what I can do to help focus future energy investments into renewable and less risky modes of
energy generation. I am a new resident of Ohio and Hamilton County, and I personally have
been moving my appliances off of natural gas as quickly as is feasible.

Thank you for your help.

Jessica Johnson
45223
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